


[image: ][image: ]

Warmer Spaces grant application

The Diocese of Salisbury has been allocated £300,000 from the National Church to help churches struggling to pay energy costs.

The money is available to those PCCs who are or hoping to provide a warm space in their community this winter.  This could be:

by heating your building/s to provide meeting spaces for community use as you normally do (i.e., keeping them open and warm this winter)

and/or it could be by starting a new response to the energy crisis by establishing a dedicated warm space in your community. If you are thinking of setting up a new Warm Space you are encouraged to liaise with other organisations and providers of services in your community first, to avoid duplication: see Find a Warm Welcome Space Today 
 
	PCC Name
	

	PCC Bank account details 
(if successful, the money will be paid into this account)
	

	Provide details of how the PCC is making warm space(s) available to the community this winter
	

	Provide details if other organisations in the community are planning a similar offer
	

	Energy cost* of the warm space(s) 
	

	Any other factors or information to be considered when allocating the grants
	



*Energy cost includes:  oil, gas, LPG, electricity, as per 2021 PCC Annual Accounts, or if not a PCC-owned space, estimated energy cost as per 2021 financial year.

Send applications to parishsupport@salisbury.anglican.org by 
5pm Friday 18 November 2022
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